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Summary Statement on the outcome of the Call-In of the 
 Decision ‘Determination of the Statutory Notice to close Culverhay School’ (E2233) 

 
Children and Young People Overview and Scrutiny Panel 

21st March 2011 
 
 

This statement supplements the papers and minutes of the Panel’s public meeting (to 
follow) in order to provide an interim summary of the outcome. 
 
The Panel RESOLVED to: Refer the matter to Full Council to undertake the role of 
the Panel.  
 
Having considered the evidence the panel voted (5 for, 3 against and 2 abstained) to refer 
the Call-in to Council for the following reasons: 
 

• The Panel felt that a full Equalities Impact Assessment should be carried out; and 

• The Panel was concerned that the parent survey should be validated by the 
Authority; and 

• That this was the wrong time in the electoral period for this decision to be made. 
 
(This means that the matter will be referred to a meeting of Full Council to undertake the 
role of the panel. The ultimate decision would still remain with the Cabinet Member for 
Children’s Services) 
 
In addition to this summary report, detailed evidence and submissions provided to the 
Panel will be available as a full record of this Call-In Review: 
 

• Agenda and reports of the call-in meeting (21st March 2011) – including original 
decision papers and call-in request.  

• The Terms of Reference for the Call-In meeting 

• Copies/notes of presentations made at the meeting 

• Public statements submitted in writing and/or spoken to at the meeting 

• Full minutes of the Panel’s Call-In meeting will be available in due course.  
 
Copies of these items are available from the Overview and Scrutiny Team, Guildhall, Bath 
Tel: (01225) 394458 
 


